
Dear Madam 
 
Thanks for your e-mail of 29.5.15 in regard to the Schedule of Main Modifications to the Site 
Allocations and Management of Development (SAMDev) Plan Consultation. 
 
I can confirm that at this stage we have no comment to make on the proposed modifications.  We 
may however become involved at a later stage if any of the proposed developments have the  
potential to affect the risk profile of level crossings. 
 

I have attached a copy of our localism guidance for reference, which can be found at: 
http://www.rail-reg.gov.uk/upload/pdf/localism-guidance.pdf 
 
Kind regards 
 
A Harrison 
Planning Executive 
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